
 

 

Activity News 
 

ICT Mahidol organized a special talk on “What to Consider Before Starting 

an E-Commerce Business?” 
 

 

 
 

On 2 November 2022 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Pawitra Liamruk, the instructor of ITCS294 

Fundamentals of Electronic Commerce Systems, organized a special talk on “What to Consider 

Before Starting an E-Commerce Business?” for the 2nd year Digital Science and Technology (DST 

Thai Program) students. On this occasion, Dr. Patcharee Pakdeenurit, Director of Electronic 

Commerce Innovation Division, and Mr. Jessada Bampenyoo, Senior Trade Officer, Department of 

Business Development, Ministry of Commerce, served as the guest speakers who shared their 

knowledge and working experiences to all students via Webex Meetings. 

“Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/e-commerce/”    
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